Week 19 Report
This week we met to discuss purchasing of supplies. After our trip to Home Depot last week we figured out that PVC pipes are a much better alternative for building the base of the crawl trainer. We took pictures of sku numbers for certain pieces so we could find them online. Then at our meeting this week we planned out which pieces we would need to create the desired shape and structure. We plan to go back to Home Depot soon to purchase the PVC pipe and fittings and begin construction. We also plan to do a scale model construction out of straws. 
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